WORKSAND TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE -
REPORT OF 12 OCTOBER 1999 RR 10940

The Board considered the report and accompanying recommendations from the
Committee and made the following decisions.

THE ORBITER — RATIONALISTATION OF GREERS ROAD BUS STOPS RR 10760

The outcome in respect of 2(b) below arose from the presentation of a
supplementary report from officers reaffirming traffic safety concerns associated
with placing a bus stop outside No. 409 Greers Road.

The placement of a bus stop outside Nos 405/407 Greers Road was therefore
preferred.

It was agreed that the officers visit the residents affected to explain the basis of
the Board’ s recommendation on 2(b) to the City Services Committee.

The Board therefore decided:
1.  That the submissions from the local residents be received.
2. That it be recommended to the City Services Committee:

(@ That a bus stop be installed on the western side of Greers Road
commencing at a point 49 metres from its intersection with
Kilburn Street and extending in a northerly direction for a distance of
13.5 metres (363/365 Greers Road).

(b) That a bus stop be installed on the western side of Greers Road
commencing at a point 22 metres from its intersection with
Eastling Street and extending in a southerly direction for a distance of
18 metres (405/407 Greers Road).

3. That the Canterbury Regional Council be asked to initiate a route variation
to include the Bishopdale Shopping Centre.

Note: Keith Nuttall declared an interest in and withdrew from the meeting during
the consideration of this item, when Barbara Stewart as Deputy Chairman
temporarily assumed the chair.

REVIEW OF ADVERTISING ON BUS SHELTERSPOLICY

That the summarised comments form the basis of the Board's response on the
Advertising on Bus Shelters Policy Review.

Note: Sally Buck asked for her vote to be recorded against the six parts of the
Board' s response whilst Pat Harrow voted against the first point only.



LOCAL AREA TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT SCHEMES— UPDATE RR 10902
That the information be received.
CHRISTCHURCH CITY COUNCIL PEDESTRIAN STRATEGY RR 10693

That the proposed strategy be supported and that the Committee’'s comments be
submitted as the Board' s response.

The balance of matters dealt with by the Committee are detailed in clause 16
(Part C) of thisreport.



